
End of Term 4, 2018

Leaving Ceremony Students
Rylan, Lee, Finn, Oliver, Hollie, Georgia, Finlay, Hinano, 

Jessica, Lucas and Caleb

The Trust and all the staff and children at Eastern 
Suburbs Montessori Unit wish you all the best and 

look forward to hearing all about your new 
adventures in the coming years

Eastern Suburbs Montessori Primary School Charitable Trust,
PO Box 25 503, St Heliers, Auckland, New Zealand,
Phone 64 9 575-7434,             
Email: info@montessoriprimary.school.nz
www.montessoriprimary.school.nz

2019 TERM DATES
Term 1  Thu 7 Feb –  Fri 12 Apr
Term 2  Mon 29 Apr - Fri 5 Jul
Term 3  Mon 22 Jul –  Fri 27 Sep
Term 4  Mon 14 Oct – Fri 20 Dec

ESMPS Welcome Back Families 3.30pm
Beach Party Friday, 8th Feb (rain date 15 Feb) 

ESMPS Trust Meetings 7.00pm
Monday, 18 February 

ESMPS PTA  7.00pm
Thursday, 21 February

Meet the Teacher Evening 
Wednesday, 20 February time t.b.c.

Senior Class Camp Meeting 
Wednesday, 20 February time t.b.c.

Montessori Working Bee 2.00-4.00pm
Sunday, 24 February

OPEN DAY
Sunday 3rd March 2.00-3.30pm
Our annual Open Day will be held on Sunday 
3 March from 2-3.30pm. If you know of anyone 
who is thinking about continuing their child in 
Montessori education, please let them know.  
They are most welcome to attend!

Year 5/6 Swimming Sports
Friday, 15 March @ Sacred Heart Pool

Year 7/8 Swimming Sports
Monday, 18 March @ Sacred Heart Pool

Senior Class Trip to Waitangi (Yr5-8)
Wed 20 March - Frid 22 March

Thank You
The Staff and Trustees of  Eastern Suburbs Montessori Primary 
School would like to thank all our parents and families who have 
supported and helped us in so many ways this year.  We wish 

you a well earned break with a safe, relaxing holiday. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAVE A SAFE & HAPPY 
HOLIDAY!

The Montessori Office will be closed from 
Monday 16 December 2018 to Monday, 28 January 2019

Messages will be cleared the week prior to school Anything urgent please 
contact Glendowie School Office 575 7374

Term Contributions

A letter will be sent to all families with information on payment 
of Contributions for 2019 shortly.  You are welcome to pay the 
term contributions by Automatic Payment over 10 months or 
pay by the term two weeks prior to the term starting. 

School Start Up 2019
School starts on Thursday, 7th February 2019​ 

Students are to line up behind their class number before the 
9am bell and Mrs Biggs will welcome everyone back. Parents 
and caregivers are very welcome to stay for a cup of tea in the 

mini-hall once the children have been dismissed to their 
classrooms.

 

Teaching Staff
Saskia will taking maternity leave next year. We would like to 

wish Saskia and Nigel all the very best for their new 
adventures with baby.

Elena & Rachael will be working together in Room 27.  Hiranthi 
& Oliver will be working together in R28 along with Rose four 

mornings a week.


